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Oppose this bill!  It says "...giving the highest priority to the safety and health of 

children and future generations." This should have always been done, this is the 

State's bare minimum requirement. The sponsors of this aren't part of the problem, 

they ARE the problem. It's a way to oversee all people on a broad scope and and it's 

a gross overreach of power down the line. The Constitution doesn't need amended, 

voting for bad legislators on the left is what needs amended. Absolute NO on this. 


